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5th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please find below a list of all the class video calls scheduled for next week. 

 

Date & Time of Calls: 

3JG ONLY: Wednesday 10th February @ 14:00 

3M ONLY: Monday 8th February @ 14:00 

4D ONLY: Tuesday 9th February @ 15:00 

4L ONLY: Wednesday 10th February @ 15:00 

5H ONLY:  Thursday 11th February @14:00 

5N ONLY:  Wednesday 10th February @ 10:00 

6A ONLY:  Tuesday 9th February @ 14.00 

6B ONLY:  Friday 12th February @ 9:45 

 

As before, please be aware that, for safeguarding reasons, we will be recording these sessions and, 

by allowing your child to join the call, you are giving consent for us to record and store the video.  

We ask that you ensure that your child is appropriately dressed for the call and the teachers will 

speak to them about how to behave during the call.  

 

Please do not record this call or take photographs or screen shots as others have not given 

permission for you to do so. 

 

Finally, please note that this call is not a ‘live lesson’, it is only for pupils and it is entirely 

voluntary.  Please also note that if your child is attending school in the Key-Worker/Vulnerable 

Children Group, they will take part in the social catch-up only if enough staff and rooms are 

available. 

 

If you wish to contact your child’s class teacher to discuss this or any other issues, you can do so by 

emailing the school office.  The class teacher or teaching assistant supporting home learning will 

also respond to questions on your child’s relevant Teams Assignment chat reply box. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 

mailto:admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk

